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Key Stage 3 choir perform to Early Years    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 3 choir are sounding so good this year and I am really enjoying our Thursday 

lunchtime practices. This half term we learned ‘Somewhere out there’ from the 1980s 

animated movie An American Tail. For our last rehearsal of the half term we invited some very 

special guests from Early Years to watch the performance. They were a fantastic audience and 

the choir performed brilliantly.  

 

Mr Ian Lenihan  

 


